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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Uncle Hank: 

Thank you for your contribution to the White House 
Historical Association. 

I hope all is well with you and the family. If you 
are interested, which I am sure you are not, in a visit 
to Washington, we would love to have you. 

As I am sure you gathered long ago, I changed my mind 
and did not accept your good advise to stay home and make 
money. 

My best regards to all. 

Mr. Henry C. Mack 
1107 Truxtun Avenue 
Bakersfield, CA 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



TELEPHONE 

(805) 324-9801 

HENRY C. MACK 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

110? TRUXTUN AVENUE 

BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA 

February 24, 1981 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
White House 
Washington, DC 200 

Dear Mike: 

ADDRESS MAIL TO: 

!=I. 0. BOX 1825 

BAKERSFIELD. CALIF". 93303 

You will find enclosed a check payable to 
the White House Historical Association for $100.00, 
which you can give to Mrs. Reagan for payment on the 
White House improvements which she is undertaking. 

In my rather biased opinion, the biggest 
White House improvement had already been concluded 
when the voters moved Carter out of it. 

Regards! 

HCM:em 

Encl. 

Very truly yours, 

l'-~ L--v;;~-'--'-~7-:£ 

HENRY C. MACK 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Bill: 

This is the letter I discussed with you 
which was hand delivered to the President. 
I recommended to him, and he agreed, that 
he not meet with this individual, but that 
you should. 

You may want to give the President a personal 
report after your meeting. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable William J. Casey 
Director of Central Intelligence 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Chase: 

Thank you for your note forwarding your 
memo: An Embarrassing Gaffe Which Could 
Endanger President Reagan's Budget-Cutting 
Program. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Policy Development 
for review. 

I sincerely appreciate your comments. 

Mr. Jefferson Chase 
242 Dover Street 
Bridgeport, CT 06610 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Cox: 

Thank you for taking the time to write 
and give me the opportunity to know your 
thoughts on various phases of income tax 
reforms. I assure you your comments are 
appreciated. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
letter to the Office of Policy Development 
for their review. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Mr. Bob Cox 
8310 Dillon 
Houston, Texas 77061 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Fernando: 

Thank you for your good note and for bringing me up 
to date on your successful activities. I was delighted 
to learn you completed your law study and are back in 
San Jose practicing. 

One of the very nicest things about all of this notoriety 
is hearing from friends and acquaintances from years past. 
Please let me know if you are ever in Washington and I would 
be happy to arrange a special tour of the White House. 

I look forward to seeing you. 

Mr. Fernando R. Zazueta 
Fifth Floor Paseo Building 
210 South First Street 
San Jose, CA 95113 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

Fifth Floor Paseo Building, 210 South First Street 
San Jose, California 95113 (408) 295-7677 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
THE WHITE HOUSE 
Washington, D. C. 

February 25, 1981 

Re: 44th Medical Service Squadron 
USAF Reserve 

Dear Mike: 

After reading the latest comments about you in Newsweek 
(February 2), I was moved to write a letter of congratulations for 
your personal success in what often seemed to me to have been an 
impossible goal. 

The last time you and I spoke was in the Governor's office 
when I was in my first year of law school at UCD. Since then, I have 
vicariously enjoyed reading about your rise in political fortunes. 

You were my first exposure to a truly political oriented 
individual in the conversations we had during our monthly reserve 
meetings in San Jose. I later marvelled at your dedication to our 
now President Reagan. Of course, you have been justly rewarded for 
your tenacity and loyalty and those of us who knew you "back when" 
are proud to be able to say so. 

Your vivid stories of wildlife in Africa, your easy 
camaraderie with the other Reservists and your musicianship at the 
Interlude are fondly remembered and I thought you might like to know 
that. 

Congratulations. 

Sincerely, 

~~ k / r?/AP-z-
- -FERNANDO R. ZAZUET~ )f--- -..., 

:. Jl U!"D :'f", "., fl'l 0 I 
t.. • ..... ~ .; •• f iJ l 

FRZ:is 



MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WlllTE JIOl SE 

MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

March 2, 1981 

Letter from Congressman Chappie re: Wood 

This is fraught with all kinds of personal relations 
and security problems. I would appreciate it if you 
could talk to Gene and have the wood donated to the 
park which supplies all our wood. 



---
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Clay: 

One of the wonderful things about this job is hearing 
from old friends. I have heard from a good number of 
fraternity brothers and they all seem to be doing well 
and happy. 

I don't know when I will get out to the Bay Area again, 
but will keep your number in case I do. Let us know if 
you ever get out our way and I will arrange for a White 
House tour for you. 

Mr. Clay White 
President 
Clay White Associates, Inc. 
47 Quail Court Suite 110 
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 





THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Pete: 

Attached is a copy of my letter to Sister Celestine. 

I am sorry that I just can't get out of the White 
House at that time. It would be nice to have an excuse 
to come home, but my commitments here make that impossible. 

It was good to hear from you. 

Mr. Peter F. Mancina 
1515 20th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



----

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 25, 1981 

Dear Sister M. Celestine: 

Thank you very much for your letter and 
for the invitation to participate in the 
dedication ceremony on April 2nd. 

Unfortunately, my schedule with President 
Reagan is too time consuming to accept 
appointments outside the White House. I do 
appreciate you inviting me and wish you con­
tinued success in the development of your 
hospital. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sister M. Celestine 
President 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mercy Hospitals Foundation 
P.O. Box 19254 
Sacramento, CA 95819 



Mr. Michael Deaver 
The White House 

PETER F. MANCINA 
1515-20TH STREET 

SACRAMENTO, CAL.IFORNIA 95814 

February 24, 1981 

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

Margaret and I wish to thank you and Caroline for 
helping make our attendance at various Presidential In­
auguration ceremonies possible. 

We finally were able to make it to the Gala, the 
Ball, and the Distinguished Women's Reception, in addition 
to the Inauguration itself and the Parade. One of your 
aides, Joe canzeri, was particularly helpful in this re­
spect. 

On an entirely different matter -- in her letter 
of February 4, 1981, Sister Mary Celestine, who is Pres­
ident of Mercy Hospitals of Sacramento (Mercy General, 
Mercy San Juan and Mercy Twin Lakes} asked if you can 
possibly be the keynote speaker at the opening of the 
new Mercy General Hospital on Thursday, April 2, 1981. 
A copy of her letter is enclosed. 

As a member of the Governing Board of those three 
hospitals I was asked to touch bases with you inasmuch 
as Sister Celestine has not heard from you. Your par­
ticipation in the opening of the new hospital would mean 
a great deal to the entire Sacramento community. We 
sincerely hope you will be able to accept the invitation. 

Thank you again for all the help that you gave us. 

Best wishes to you both. 

Peter F. Mancina 

PFM:acm 
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P.O. Box 19254, Sacramento, California 95819 {916) 965-2111 

February 4, 1981 

Tl".e Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

In April of this year Mercy General Hospital {Sacramento, 
California) will open a new 160,000 sq. ft. hospital building. 
This building is the culmination of the first phase of a 
master plan that will enable the hospital to continue its 
service to the community into the year 2000 and beyond. 

Mercy General has a proud tradition of health care service 
to our conununity. Owned and operated by the Sisters of 
Mercy, the facility has functioned as a non-profit organ­
ization for the past 80 years. The n~w building symbolizes 
the Sisters' continuous corrunitrnent to their health care 
mission. 

The O?ening of the building will be celebrated Thursday, 
April 2, 1981, with a dedication ceremony to include brief 
conunents by prominent medical and public figures. 

The purpose of this letter is to extend to you an invitation 
to be our keynote speaker. If agreeable, we would like you 
to talk on the theme of the "challenges and opportunities" 
for serving the health care needs of our conununity. In your 
capacity as Deputy Chief of Staff, we thought this might 
provide you a suitable forum to make remarks concerning the 
new administation's goals and aims with regard to health 
care. 

We hope you will accept this invitation to speak at our 
dedication ceremony. We believe it will provide our staff 
and our conununity with positive sense of cooperation between 
government and the mission of the Sisters of Mercy. 

Sincerely yours, 

MERCY HOSPITALS OF SACRAMEN'ro 

Sister M. Celestine 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Crandell: 

Thank you for your kind letter and for 
the complimentary copy of MONEY Magazine. 
I appreciate your thoughtfulness and I am 
looking forward to receiving future issues. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Mr. John U. Crandel 1 
Publisher 
MONEY 
Time & Life Building 
Rockfeller Center 
New York, N.Y. 10020 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



JOHN U. CRANDELL, Publisher 

March 1981 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

I am delighted to extend our congratulations to you, and to add 
your name to our list of public officials who will receive MONEY 
Magazine during 1981. 

MONEY Magazine, a publication of Time Incorporated, deals with the 
subject that seems to be uppermost in the minds of Americans today: 
Personal Finance. It is designed to keep its nearly 4 million 
readers informed about the economy as it relates to their own lives, 
and to help them manage and prosper in these challenging times. 

MONEY's March issue may be of special interest to you. It presents 
key aspects of a plan designed to further the nation's approach to 
a renewal of its institutions and its very spirit. In combination 
with related sections appearing in Time Incorporated's six other 
publications, it should constitute a significant contribution to 
the national debate on this vital topic. 

Again, please accept my best wishes. And if you should have any 
comments or criticisms regarding MONEY, I would be delighted to 
hear from you. 

Cordially, 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Muchmore: 

Thank you for your letter and for the copy 
of California Federal's Proposal for tax 
exempt savings certificates. I appreciate 
you sharing this information with me and I 
have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
letter to the Office of Policy Development 
for review. 

Thanks for all your other thoughtful comments. 

Mr. Don M. Muchmore 
Senior Vice President 
California Federal 
5670 Wilshire Boulevard 
Los Angeles, CA 90036 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. McNerney: 

Thank you for taking the time to write and 
give me the opportunity to know your thoughts 
on Federal Savings and Loan Institutions. It 
is encouraging to know that concerned citizens 
like yourself are deeply committed to improving 
the quality of life for all Americans. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Policy Development 
for review. 

I assure you your comments are appreciated. 

Mr. A. T. McNerney 
219 Inley Way 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Palm Beach Shores, FL 33404 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Stillwell: 

Thank you for your brief note and for 
forwarding the poster you designed. I 
appreciate your thoughtfulness and your 
continued support for President Reagan. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Mr. Eric A. Stillwell 
1151 W. 27th Place 
Eugene, OR 97405 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MEMORANDUM FOR DICK RICHARDS 

FM: Michael K. Deave~""?­
RE: Alan Greenspan's Expenses 

March 2, 19 81 

Please see attached card. I would appreciate the amount 
due being forwarded to Alan Greenspan at Townsend-Greenspan 
and Co., Inc. One New York Plaza, New York, New York 10017. 

Thanks for your help on this. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

Thank you for taking the time to write and 
give me the opportunity to know your thoughts 
on matters of importance to you. It is en­
courgaing to know that concerned citizens like 
yourself are deeply committed to improving the 
quality of life for all Americans. 

I assure you your comments are appreciated. 

Mr. Raymond Ford Jr. 
2329 Eastview Drive 
Springfield, IL 62702 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Carrie: 

Thank you for your brief note. It 
is encouraging to know that concerned 
citizens like yourself are deeply committed 
to improving the quality of life for all 
Americans. 

I assure you your comments are appreciated. 

Mr. Martin Carrie 
743 Taylor 
Alameda, CA 94501 

Sincerely. 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG TON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Jennings: 

Unfortunately, the U.S. mail did not get 
your letter to me prior to Mrs. Thatcher's 
visit with the President. I do appreciate 
your comments and have passed them on to 
Mr. Richard Allen, the President's National 
Security Advisor. 

Again, thank you. 

Mr. John Q. Jennings 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

John Q. Jennings Associ~tes, Inc. 
International Consultants 
Sixty East Forty-Second Street 
New York, New York 10017 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Lane: 

Thank you for taking the time to write and 
give me the opportunity to know your thoughts 
on matters of importance to you especially 
the current economic situation. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
paper "Plan of Action For The People: An 
Alternative Program for Economic Recovery" 
to the Office of Policy Development for their 
review. 

I can assure you your comments are appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Ambrose I. Lane, Sr. 
5074 Whetstone Road 
Columbia, MD 21044 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Everingham: 

Thank you for your letter and especially for 
your expression of continued support for the 
President. 

I appreciate you taking the time to write and 
give me the opportunity to know your thoughts 
on matters of importance to you. I have taken 
the liberty of forwarding your letter and Fact 
Finder to the National Security Council for 
review. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Harry T. Everingham 
President 
WE THE PEOPLE 
Post Office Drawer A 
Scottsdale, Arizona 85252 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Holsclaw: 

Thank you for your letter forwarding me 
a copy of your paper on 11 A Critical Analysis 
of the Opposition to Kemp-Roth." I appreciate 
you taking the time to write and give me the 
opportunity to know your thoughts on this 
issue. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding your 
letter to the Office of Policy Development for 
review. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Kevin P. Ho l s claw Esq. 
924 W. Fern Dr. 
Fullerton, CA 92633 


